
 

Licensing Committee 
 

Members are invited to a Meeting of the Licensing Committee 

to be held in the Deben Conference Room, East Suffolk House, Melton 

on Monday, 17 July 2023 at 6:30pm 

  

This meeting will be broadcast to the public via the East Suffolk YouTube 

Channel at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3M4nHEgTAWk
 

Members:  

Councillor Tim Wilson (Chair), Councillor Keith Patience (Vice-Chair), Councillor Jan Candy, Councillor 

Janet Craig, Councillor Deborah Dean, Councillor John Fisher, Councillor Alan Green, Councillor Colin 

Hedgley, Councillor Mark Jepson, Councillor Vince Langdon-Morris, Councillor Sarah Plummer, 

Councillor Lee Reeves, Councillor Keith Robinson, Councillor Rachel Smith-Lyte, Councillor Ed 

Thompson. 
 

An Agenda is set out below. 

 

Part One – Open to the Public Pages  

 

1 

 

Apologies for Absence and Substitutions  

 

2 

 

Declarations of Interest  

Members and Officers are invited to make any declarations of interests, and the 

nature of that interest, that they may have in relation to items on the Agenda and 

are also reminded to make any declarations at any stage during the Meeting if it 

becomes apparent that this may be required when a particular item or issue is 

considered. 

 

3 

 

Minutes  

To confirm as a correct record the Minutes of the Meeting held on 17 April 2023.  

 

1 - 4 

 

4 

 

Scheduled Review of the Council’s Statement of Licensing Policy ES/1605 

Report of the Cabinet Member with responsibility for Community Health.  

 

5 - 42 

 

5 

 

Issued Licences in East Suffolk and an overview of the work of the Licensing Sub-

Committees April – June 2023 ES/1606 

Report of the Cabinet Member with responsibility for Community Health. 

 

43 - 53 

Part Two – Exempt/Confidential Pages  

 

There are no Exempt or Confidential items for this Agenda.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3M4nHEgTAWk


   Close 

 

   
  Chris Bally, Chief Executive 

 

 

If you require this document in large print, audio or Braille or in a different language, 

please contact the Democratic Services Team on 01502 523521 or email: 

democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Council Meetings 

The Council, members of the public and press may record / film / photograph or broadcast 

this meeting when the public and press are not lawfully excluded. 

 

The Council cannot guarantee public seating areas will not be filmed or recorded. By entering 

the Conference Room and sitting in the public seating area, those present will be deemed to 

have consented to the possible use of filmed images and sound recordings.  If you do not 

wish to be recorded, please speak to a member of the Democratic Services team at the 

earliest opportunity. 

 

 
 

 

The national Charter and Charter Plus 

Awards for Elected Member Development 

East Suffolk Council is committed to 

achieving excellence in elected member 

development 

www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership 

 

 

mailto:democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk
http://www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership

